
 

  Bulletin: 18-23 

 

TO: All Greenheck Representatives 

FROM: Dan Jore, Application Engineer, Sr.,  
Fume Exhaust and Tubular Inline 

DATE: May 1, 2023 

SUBJECT: Fan Monitoring System to be Discontinued 

 
The accessory Fan Monitoring System (FMS), found on utility-style blowers, Vektor® models, and 
tubular inline models, is being phased out and obsoleted starting in the August 2023 CAPS® release. 
As an accessory to a fan (see below), the Fan Monitoring System option will be completely removed 
and no longer available even on existing projects.  
 

 
 
The independent or stand-alone Fan Monitoring System “Model FMS” found on the CAPS tree as 
shown below will still be available in CAPS until December 2023. 
 

 
If you have a project in progress now, it is recommended to remove the Fan Monitoring System as an 
accessory from the fan mark and instead select the stand-alone FMS available on the CAPS tree and 
make sure to process this order by December 2023. 


